
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 17th  March, 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to all who managed to attend our two parents’ evenings 
over the last couple of weeks.  The sessions were incredibly well 
intended and it was lovely to welcome you into school.  We hope you 
found the evenings helpful in terms of updating you on your child’s 
progress and how to support them further at home.   

If you missed these events, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s class teacher via the school office or Class Dojo.  They would 
be happy to arrange an appointment with you. 

Alongside parents’ evenings we also welcomed the parents of pupils 
in 0KS for their Reading Café.  This was another well-attended event – 
thank you to all who managed to make it.   

We have enjoyed a wonderful Red Nose Day in school today – thank you to 
all those parents who donated money and/or cakes for our stall at the end 
of the day.  Look out for some delicious contributions, including these 
homemade cakes – thank you to Mrs Eagle for the donation!  

Wishing you all a very lovely weekend.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Lates 
 

 

 

Calendar: 
 
March: 
23rd March – 0LP Reading Café 
  4KM trip to library 
 
Thursday 30th March – Rainbow Reading Café 
   4RG Library trip 
31st March – Break up for Easter holidays 
April: 
Monday 3rd – Friday 14th April – Easter holidays 
Monday 17th April – first day back at school (summer term) 
Thursday 20th April - 3DG Visit to the library 
Thursday 27th April - 3SJ Visit to the library 
 
May: 
Friday 5th May – Purple Day and the King’s Coronation Day – details to follow 
Monday 8th May – Bank holiday to celebrate the King’s Coronation 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May: Year 6 SATs Week 



 

 
 Uniform Expectations 

 
We value the importance of school uniform at Place Farm.  We believe that it promotes pride, respect, self-
confidence and a feeling of belonging amongst our pupils as it prevents competition between children over 
branded clothing. 
 
We thank you in advance for supporting your child to wear the appropriate school uniform, including 
wearing black school shoes.   
 

Please note that trainers are not part of our school uniform and therefore should not be worn to school – 
thank you for support with this. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

COMPUTING AT PLACE FARM 
 

Computing is a very popular subject at Place Farm and this term has 
been no exception! All classes have been very busy taking part in a 

wide range of activities. Children have Computing lessons every third 
week. Key Stage One has two lessons and Key Stage Two three 
lessons. 
 
Skills start in EYFS with identifying uses of IT that they might 
recognise in their own experiences, through to Year Six where children 

learn how to design and code a game. 
 
Each year group will have a different unit to focus on each term and 
the work is all based around the same theme. 
 
Here are some work examples from across the school; 
 

In Year One children have been learning how to use a paint program. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Year Two have been busy taking photographs. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Year Three are now looking at Desktop publishing, having worked on 
animation. 

 
 

 



 

 
 

Year Four have been photo editing. 

 
 

 

Year Five have been creating their own databases.  
 

 
 
 

Year Six have been using Tinkercad and Scratch for coding. 
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Easter Bonnet Competition!!! 

 
On Friday 31st March children can come into school in non-uniform.  
 
We are running an Easter Bonnet Competition. There will be a prize for 
the best Easter bonnet from each class. Can children bring their 
bonnets in on the morning of the competition. 
Thank you! 

 



 



 


